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Refurbishment and remodelling of Ground Floor Library  

1 As part of the Parliamentary Library's long term plans to improve 
amenities to meet current user needs, the Ground Floor Library will be 
refurbished. 

2 The Ground Floor Library Reading Room will be closed for these works 
from Monday 6 June until Friday 12 August. 

3 The adjacent Newspaper Reading Room will be open for use during sitting 
weeks, but will close in non-sitting weeks.  To compensate for any 

inconvenience, the Library will provide a selection of 15 Australian newspapers in 
the Staff Cafeteria (NG.60). The newspapers will be marked "Parliamentary 
Library – please do not remove" and will be available to be read within the 

Staff Cafeteria from Monday to Friday. 

4 The main Parliamentary Library, on the second floor of the Ministerial 
Wing, will be open as usual during the refurbishment process. 

5 For further information on Library services during the refurbishment please 
contact the Central Enquiry Point on (02) 6277 2500, or for project related 
issues, Ms Rosi Kroone, DPS Project Manager on (02) 6277 5084 
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